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I am proud to live in the enlightened state of Oregon. Vote by mail is one of it's 

progressive features and under no circumstances should we dispose of it. As an 

elderly retired individual this feature of our governance structure allows me to be an 

active participant in our civic life. Without it, I would find it very difficult to exercise my 

right to exercise one of the most important acts of citizenenship. 


